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Pasley Park Project 
The Pasley Park Project was in again this week continuing the art work with Years 3 and 4.  Don’t forget to 
come and join in the celebration of their work on 30th June from 3- 4.30 outside St. Paul’s School.  
 

Workshop for Parents on Challenging your Child 
I sent out a leaflet about Professor Koshy’s visit this week. I do hope you will be able to come. I will be 
sending out a letter this week to see if you would like to book a place at a crèche for your children, while 
the workshop takes place. 
 

Personal and Social Relationships Meeting for Year 6 parents 
A meeting about the teaching of this aspect of the curriculum will be this Thursday 29th June at 3.30pm. 
We are starting a new curriculum this year, so please come to this meeting, even if you have had older 
children in the school before. 

Prayer Service 
This Wednesday 28th June at 9.15 a.m., we are holding a church service at St. Paul’s Church on the theme 
of prayer. All are welcome. Oak, Larch and Birch classes will be leading the service. 
 

Netball results 
Our netball team has won again, beating Bellenden School 3-0. They remain unbeaten, but continue too 
show a high level of sportsmanship and teamwork. We are very proud of them. 

 
Reception Trip to the Science Museum 

Sycamore and Olive classes went to the Science Museum yesterday, which went very well. The 
children’s behaviour was exemplary and they learnt so much from the trip. 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip 
Some of Year 6 have been on a residential trip this week with 4th Dimension. They have had a brilliant 
programme, with huge challenges, which they have embraced. This is such an important part of Year 6, 
providing educational experiences we are not able to do in school. 
 

School Barbeque 
The school barbeque is on Wednesday 12th July. Tickets will be on sale from next week. Please buy 
early – there is a limit to numbers, and they go quickly - £2 for adults and £1 for children. 
 

St Saviour’s and St Olave’s Performance 
Sixth Formers from St. Saviour’s and St Olave’s will be coming in next week to perform to Key Stage 2 
as part of their A level performance requirements. 
 



 
 

 


